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Dear Luigi, 

Thank you very much to you and your team for putting together this questionnaire. 

Enclosed you find our suggestions/answers. 

Due to time constraints we have kept our answers short and hopefully to the point.  

Please contact me by phone tomorrow in case some clarification or explanation could assist 

your team in their endeavors.  

I look forward to our exchange of views on Friday. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

................................................................................................................................................ 
Ministry of Justice and Security 

 
 

 
 W:  www.nctv.nl 

............................................................................................................................................... 

 

 

 

Van: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu [mailto:HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu]  

Verzonden: vrijdag 1 juni 2018 19:06 
Aan: HOME-INTERNET-FORUM@ec.europa.eu 

Onderwerp: Impact Assessment on terrorist content: Questionnaire with DDL 13 June and SAVE THE 

DATE for meeting of 15 June  

 

Dear CT focal points and members of the EU Internet Forum, 
  
As you know, the Commission is working on an Impact Assessment on Illegal Content Online. A 
first discussion with Member States was held in the context of the EU Internet Forum on 22 
May, where we announced that we would consult Member States further, specifically on the 
possible measures under consideration for terrorist content online. 
  
In order to obtain your views, we would be grateful to receive your answers to the attached 
questionnaire by June 13 cob. We ask for your understanding for the short deadline. Please 
circulate the questionnaire as appropriate to other relevant Ministries in your capital. 
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In addition, we kindly invite you to a meeting on 15 June from 10.30 to 16.00 in Brussels. The 
objective is to have a detailed discussion and exchange of views on possible measures under 
consideration. A formal invitation will be sent in the coming days, with the details for the 
registration process of your Delegation (up to two participants per Member State). 
  
The meeting will be held in English; unfortunately no translation can be provided. Please note 
that travel or participation at the meeting will not be reimbursed. 
 
Do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions. 
  
Kind regards, 

Luigi SORECA  
Director   

 

European Commission   
Directorate-General Home Affairs  
Directorate «Security »  

Email: luigi.soreca@ec.europa.eu  

Phone: +32.2.296.21.16  

 
 

 
 

Dit bericht kan informatie bevatten die niet voor u is bestemd. Indien u niet de geadresseerde bent 

of dit bericht abusievelijk aan u is toegezonden, wordt u verzocht dat aan de afzender te melden 

en het bericht te verwijderen. De Staat aanvaardt geen aansprakelijkheid voor schade, van welke 

aard ook, die verband houdt met risico's verbonden aan het elektronisch verzenden van berichten.  

 

Ministerie van Justitie en Veiligheid  

 

This message may contain information that is not intended for you. If you are not the addressee 

or if this message was sent to you by mistake, you are requested to inform the sender and delete 

the message. The State accepts no liability for damage of any kind resulting from the risks 

inherent in the electronic transmission of messages.  

 

Ministry of Justice and Security  
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